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52 East Street
Ashburton, Newton Abbot, Devon, TQ13 7AX
Totnes 11 miles Exeter 20 miles Plymouth 28 miles

A well-appointed Grade II Listed 3 storey
townhouse in the highly sought-after
town of Ashburton.

• A well-appointed and presented Georgian
townhouse

• Open plan kitchen/dining room/family room

• 3/4 Bedrooms • Family bathroom

• Private south-facing rear courtyard garden • Grade II Listed

• Freehold

Guide Price £299,000

SITUATION
The stannary town of Ashburton has many local amenities including
a post office, delicatessen, fish deli, artisan bakers, restaurants,
coffee shops and, of course antique shops that Ashburton is
famous for.

DESCRIPTION
The property has been sympathetically restored over the vendor’s
30 years of ownership and is offered to the market with no onward
chain. Much of the original character of this approximately 1820s
built property remains, benefiting from some of the original sash
windows, exposed floorboards and cupboards.

A real selling feature of the property is its small rear courtyard, whilst
it is not huge, is very private and south facing.



ACCOMMODATION
The property is accessed from East Street into an entrance hall with
a stained glass window into the open plan kitchen/breakfast/snug
area, with a range of base level kitchen units incorporating a Bosch
electric oven with gas hob and extractor over, integrated Bosch
washing machine, 1½ bowl sink. Cast iron fireplace with a timber
marble-effect over mantel. This room is fully tiled and is a very light
room, owing to the south facing window to the rear and the large
Georgian sash window to the front. It is noteworthy to add that
secondary glazing has been fitted to the front sash windows. Door
to the rear courtyard, semi-glazed door to the flight of stairs, under-
stairs cupboard.

The wide staircase rises to the first floor hallway, with original built-in
cupboards, door into the upstairs sitting room or master double
bedroom, with cast iron fireplace, marble-effect timber surround,
recessed cupboard with the Vaillant mains gas-fired combi boiler,
sash window with secondary glazing to the front. 

Family bathroom with a separate shower cubicle with Mira Azora
electric shower unit, separate bath, WC, wash hand basin and sash
window to the rear overlooking the courtyard garden.

The flight of steps rises to the second floor where there is a large
double bedroom, cast iron fireplace, original exposed floorboards,
built-in cupboard with drawer storage, sash window to front and
doorway into bedroom 3/study with cast iron fireplace, sash window
to the rear. Door into bedroom 4, with exposed floorboards and
sash window to the front. There is loft access from the second floor
landing.

OUTSIDE
The courtyard garden is bordered by a high stone and brick wall
with a number of tall plants providing a Japanese-style garden feel.

SERVICES
All the mains services are connected including gas central heating,
drainage, electricity and water. The property has 2 working
fireplaces.

VIEWING
Strictly by prior appointment with Stags on 01803 865454.

DIRECTIONS
52 East Street is clearly seen and accessed off the road. Whilst
parking is not included within the sale, there are a number of
spaces opposite the other side of the road to the house for viewing
purposes.



These particulars are a guide only and should not be relied upon for any purpose.
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